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Statement by the President of the Security Council

At the meeting of the Security Council, held on 4th of November, 2020, in connection with the Council’s
consideration of the item entitled ”The Situation in the Middle East,” the President of the Security Council made
the following statement on behalf of the Council:

The Security Council condemns the human rights violations occurring in Yemen.

The Security Council reaffirms the tenets of the Universal Declaration of Human Rights (UDHR) and the
necessity for these tenets to be upheld.

The Security Council commends the foundation for diplomacy created by the 2018 United Nations Mission to
Support the Hodeidah Agreement (MHA) and urges both parties and their supporters to halt any and all aggressive
actions.

The Security Council recognizes the need for humanitarian assistance in the region, especially recognizing
the importance of making sure supplies are going to those who are most vulnerable.

The Security Council implores all other Member States to not involve themselves in the situation in Yemen
as this is a delicate situation best handled by the Security Council.

The Security Council will be hearing from the parties involved in this situation.

Passed by consensus, with 0 abstentions
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